
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Driffield Junior School is a Fairtrade school and, as such, holds frequent Fairtrade events.  For 
our first event in 2019, we intend to repeat our successful ‘Warm up, Cool down’ day. This has 
been designed to raise children’s awareness of environmental issues and the problems faced 
by the developing world. This will be held on Friday 25th January.  
 
On this day, the thermostat in school will be lowered by two or three degrees (Cool Down) and, 
to compensate, the children will be allowed to wear their own woolly jumper or fleece on top of 
their school uniform (Warm Up). 
 
To also aid the ‘warming up’ process, children will have the opportunity, if they wish, to buy a 
Fairtrade hot chocolate at lunchtime.  
 
Hot chocolate is 50p a cup and we suggest a donation of 50p for the privilege of wearing their 
own jumpers. The children do not need to reserve their drink in advance; they can simply bring 
their money in on the day itself. All the money raised goes to Namadidi school in Malawi.  
 
As ever, we thank you in advance for your participation and generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Greenaway 
Teacher 
 


